
4A Karanjot Singh 

Letter to Headmistress 

Dear Headmistress, 

I am writing to thank the publication team for their effort. Thank you very much for their hard-

work. I would also write some benefits of reading the newsletter and I would express my feelings 

as well! 

The best part of the newsletter is the “introduction of teachers” because teachers write high-content 

words so we have something to learn. Moreover, we can also improve our writing skills. It is also 

interesting and terrific! 

However, there is something that can be improved. The jokes are not enough. Jokes can make us 

laugh and laughing is good for our health. Besides, if you add more jokes, the readers will feel 

pleasant to read them. The school newsletter will be funnier and more awesome for readers to read. 

In the next issue, I have some advice for you that can be added. You may add some language 

games because they are amazing and fun to play. They are also educational and pupils have 

something to learn. Readers can learn some other countries’ languages which are beneficial. 

Thank you for your hard work. I hope my suggestion will be considered in the next issue! 

Yours sincerely, 

4A Karanjot Singh 


